
July 24, 2015 

IDWR 
322 East Front Street 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83 720-0098 

RECEIVED 

JUL 2 8 2015 
DEPARTMENT OF 

WATER RESOURCES 

Re: In the Matters of the Big Wood River and Little Wood River Delivery Calls 
Docket Nos. CM-DC-2015-001 & CM-DC-2015-002 

The Cattle-Lack Ranch HOA is now participating as a member of the South Valley 
Ground Water District. Please remove the Cattle-Lack Ranch HOA from the individual 
distribution list. 

Thank you for your attention to this, 

Michael A. Harris 
1~~~0-HMM4 

Cattle-Lack Ranch HOA, President Cattle-Lack Ranch HOA, Secretary 


